
Village of Forestville 

Public Meeting 
 

Date:  Thursday, March 28, 2019  
 

Place:  5605 Cedar St. Forestville, MI 48434 
 

Present: Tim Sielaff, Ken Kolomak, Wayne Cyr, Amy Schweitzer, Tammy Kolomak, and 

Angela Mausolf   
 

Absent: Cruz Friday with notice 
 

Guests: Kevin Schweitzer 
 

Call to Order: Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.  

 

The purpose of this meeting was to hear public comment regarding a proposed 

ordinance to reduce the required number of trustees from six to four. As there 

was no public comment that was the end of that portion of the meeting.  

 

 The lawyer that represents the Village of Forestville recommended that a council 

member be preemptively chosen to have their term extended to coincide with 

Cruz’s term so that we continue to have staggered terms at our elections. Wayne 

volunteered to have his term extended should the council pass the proposed 

ordinance at the April 10, 2019 meeting. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned 7:18 p.m. 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

_____________________________   ___________________________________ 

Angela Mausolf     Tim Sielaff 

Village Clerk      President 


